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NRC NAMES NEW SENIOR RESIDENT INSPECTOR
AT SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR POWER PLANT

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission officials in Atlanta have announced the
assignment of Russell Gibbs as the new Senior Resident Inspector at the Sequoyah Nuclear
Plant in Soddy-Daisy, Tennessee.

Before being assigned to Sequoyah, Gibbs was a resident inspector at Virginia Power’s
North Anna nuclear power plant in Mineral, Virginia. Before his North Anna assignment, he
was a reactor engineer in the NRC’s Region | office in King of Prussia, Pennsylvania where
he joined the NRC in 1996. He previously worked for Carolina Power & Light at the Brunswick
nuclear plant in Southport, North Carolina and at CP&L’s corporate office in Raleigh, North
Carolina. Gibbs has a B.S. degree in biology and a B.A. degree in chemistry from the
University of North Carolina at Wilmington in Wilmington, North Carolina.

Gibbs joins NRC Resident Inspectors Doug Starkey and Ross Telson, and Site
Secretary Linda Wilson at the Sequoyah plant. The NRC inspectors at Sequoyah can be
reached at 423-842-8001.



